
documented the convective development with 
Range Height Indicator and Plan Position Indica­
tor photographs. These data are then correlated 
and compared with the meteorological measure­
ments. 

aircraft and control systems. Experience with the 
system has shown that the aircraft can be con­
trolled using the unaided eye up to about 4000 
feet. Above this altitude some simple optical as­
sistance is necessary. Although the present air­
craft has been successfully launched and flown in 
high winds, control of the aircraft under these 
conditions is difficult and should be avoided. The 
system described was developed for a fairly spe­
cific meteorological application but increased pay­
load, altitude capability, and speed are certainly 
possible with a modest increase in system com­
plexity and cost. 

Conclusions 
The feasibility and usefulness of a small, radio­

controlled aircraft as a platform for meteorologi­
cal sensing equipment has been demonstrated. The 
system is simple and relatively inexpensive, using 
commercially available radio-control components. 
Being controllable and recoverable, it can make 
repeated fine-time-scale soundings or sample the 
atmospheric properties at constant altitude in 
selected, remote locations, for extended periods of 
time. The platform is quite versatile and should 
be useful in a wide variety of meteorological 
studies where current platforms are limited or 
inappropriate. 
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